18th July 2012

Dear Parents,

I am going to be running a ‘Wake and Shake’ club for all children in Years 2 and 3 from September. This group of children will learn ‘Wake and Shake’ dances to teach to the other children in school and will help in classes each morning so that all children can take part and wake themselves up for the day ahead.
This club will take place on a Thursday evening between 3.15pm and 4.00pm, beginning on Thursday 20th September 2012.
There will be a limited number of places in this club and they will be allocated on a ‘first come, first served’ basis. If your child would like to take part please return the form below to me no later than Friday 7th September 2012. You will receive a letter from me to let you know whether or not your child has been allocated a place at this club.
Thank you,

Mrs Brown

Child’s name:____________________________Class (for September):______________

My child is interested in taking part in Archibald’s Wake and Shake club
Signed:_________________________________Date:____________________________

